
 

 

 
 
Tuesday, 08 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Uniform Expectations from Monday 14th March 2022 
 
Following on from my letter dated 28th February, I am reminding parents and carers that from Monday  
14th March all students will be returning to wearing full uniform every day.  PE kit will be brought to school 
and students will use the changing rooms to change for PE lessons. Please can you ensure that your child is 
ready to achieve by having the correct uniform. 
 
There will be additional uniform pop up shops at CoDA for families that need to refresh their uniform,  
3:15-4:15pm on the following dates: 
 

 Thursday 10th March 2022 
 Wednesday 30th March 2022 
 Wednesday 27th April 2022 
 Wednesday 25th May 2022 
 Wednesday 29th June 2022 

 
Official school uniform guidance has been attached to this letter. For further information please visit our 
website at https://www.cityofderbyacademy.org/parents/uniform/  
 
If there are any of our families who need further support with uniform, do not hesitate to contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr P Smith  
Proud Headteacher 



 

 

 


